
 

 

  

 

Sheryl Goodrich 
 

May 19, 2022 5-7 p.m. 
Centerville 
Elementary 
Courtyard 

 
 

Sheryl worked 7 years in Logan School District and then 
dedicated her career of 31 additional years at Centerville 

Elementary in Davis District. After 38 years of lives changed, she 
is looking forward to following the “Retirement Lesson Plan.” 

 

  
 
 

 
                                                     
 

Congratulations may be sent to sgoodrich@dsdmail.net. 
 

You’re invited to come 
celebrate the retirement 

celebration of: 

WAKE UP SMILING 

SPEND TIME WITH GRANDKIDS 

STAFF MEETINGS 

Bus duty 

STRESS 

Put your feet up                 R E L A X 


